
 
Oil Pipeline Filing 

Cypress Interstate Pipeline LLC 
June 14, 2024 

Ms. Debbie-Anne A. Reese, Acting Secretary 
Federal Energy Regulatory Commission  
888 First Street NE 
Washington DC 20426  

Dear Secretary Reese: 

On May 24, 2024, Cypress Interstate Pipeline LLC (“Cypress”) filed the following tariffs to be effective July 1, 2024, 
with the Federal Energy Regulatory Commission (“FERC”): 
 

• FERC No. 8.14.0, local rate tariff applying on purity ethane and commercial ethane transportation 
(cancels FERC No. 8.13.0); and 
 

• FERC No. 9.16.0, volume incentive tariff applying on purity ethane and commercial ethane 
transportation (cancels FERC No. 9.15.0); 

 
Cypress is filing herewith a correction to the Tariff Schedule Changes Table that was provided in the May 24 Filing. 
There are no changes to the tariff, or the rates included in the filing. Cypress inadvertently used the 2023 FERC 
Index Rate in the calculation of the July 1, 2024, Index Ceiling Level. The corrected table shows a lower ceiling level 
rate for July 1, 2024, but does not change the rates because Cypress had elected to charge a rate less than the 
applicable ceiling level. 
 
Certification 
 
I hereby certify that copies of this filing have been sent, on or before this date, by means of transmission agreed 
upon, to all subscribers on the Cypress subscriber list. 
 
In accordance with 18 C.F.R. § 343.3(a), Cypress hereby requests that any protest of this filing be emailed to the 
undersigned at tina_hardy@kindermorgan.com. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this filing, please contact me at (205) 325-3668. 

Sincerely, 

/s/ Tina Hardy 
Tina Hardy 
Director, Regulatory

mailto:tina_hardy@kindermorgan.com.
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